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9th November, 2022 

 

Year 6 shirts for 2024 
 

 

There is a lovely tradition at Engadine Public School, where students in year 6 are allowed to wear a 

specially designed shirt as part of their school uniform. The students voted on a design earlier this 

week, which is shown below. Thank you to Polly P who came up with the concept behind the winning 

design. 

 

 
 

 

The cost is $40 for the first shirt, and $36 for each additional shirt. This includes a small fundraising 

levy to kick start our fundraising efforts for next year. Feedback from past years parents and teachers 

is to order two or more shirts if you can, as most year 6 students wear this shirt every day. 

 

Due to the fabric and cut of the shirt, it is recommended that you select one size up, compared to the 

regular school polo. For example, if you think your child would wear a size 14 school polo next year, 

please order them a size 16. 

 

In order for the students to have their shirts ready in February next year, we need to place our order 

this month. Orders close Friday 24th November. NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED 

 

 

 

http://www.engadine-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

All year 6 student and teacher names appear on the back of the shirt. Please review the spelling of 

your child’s name below and confirm it is correct when you place your order. 

 

 

Zoey A Sienna C Emily G Zoltan K Thomas P Annabelle S 

Kismat B Riley D Ryan G Aleksa K Fiona P Felicity T 

Chloe B Lovaiya D Benjamin H Shyla K Harper R Will T 

Luca B Aisha F Sienna H Claudia M Summer R Zac T 

Noah B Henry F Piper H Kimberly M Axel R Lara W 

Chelsea B Kaylee F Penny H James M Asher R Aiden W 

Ely B Ben G Harrison H Aurabella M Mya S Milla W 

Cruz C Beth G Kaiden I Alyssa N Blake S Luis Z 

Indy C Scarlett G Jack K Polly P Noah S  

 

Order your shirt via the P&C Square site at https://eps-pc.square.site/product/year-6-2024-polo-

shirt/258 by Friday 24th November. To ensure you receive the discount for multiple shirts, please 

select the required quantity using the drop-down menu below the size, not by using the +/- buttons at 

the top.  

 

NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us via email 

engadineps.uniform@gmail.com 

 

Thank you, 

Vanessa Gawthorne & Jo Milgram 
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